
Information COVID -19 (36)
To the entire IST community,

In view of the possible entry in a 5th wave of the COVID19 pandemic, and in order to help control the spread 
of the virus in the IST community, ensuring the continuation of normal functioning of its teaching and non-
teaching activities, the ongoing SARS-COV-2 testing program on campuses will be reinforced during the 
coming weeks.

The testing, which currently takes place twice a week in Alameda and once a week in Taguspark, will be 
extended according to needs and demand.
As before, any student, faculty, staff member or researcher may request, on their own initiative, the free 
testing to COVID19, in case of suspicion/risk of infection, by filling out and submitting the form here

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdH3yBqHySWLJyDBmsgK1rpgE_54H3zOFlb5zdpWTBgYHRQ
1w/viewform

Stay protected, stay healthy!

Rogério Colaço
President of IST

More information 
Updates to the Técnico community about the Coronavirus.
This website is constantly updated.

https://tecnico.ulisboa.en/coronavirus

Contacts 
For more informations about Coronavirus/COVID-19 at Técnico,
contact us by email

covid19@tecnico.ulisboa.pt 


